COPY. fl
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th May, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received Mr. McKinlay's letter of the 18t
instant enclosing plans, in triplicate, shewling further detalls
of the alterations proposed to be carried out to the T.S.S.
"LEOPOLDVILLE", and with regard thereto I have to state that
provided the arranfements be carried out as shewn and smended
on the plans and to your satisfaction, they will be approved.

Two copies of each of the plans in question are being
returned to your address to-day, under separate cover, and the
remaining coples are belng retained for referencs.

1 am, Dear 3irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

ANTWERP.




